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The notion of ceasing the requirement to return surplus revenue to personal income 

taxpayers in Oregon could potentially raise concerns regarding fairness and equal 

treatment. The redistribution of surplus revenue has long been regarded as a 

mechanism to ensure that excess funds are returned to the taxpayers who initially 

contributed them. Altering this requirement could be seen as an infringement on the 

principle of equitable distribution and may raise questions about the constitutionality 

of the proposed amendment.  


